
Water Quality 
Water quality monitoring is done on David and Basin, biweekly between May and September by the 30 mile 
team and volunteers.  

Basin pond is 33 acres with a mean depth of 42 feet and a maximum depth of 106 feet.  David Pond is 302 
acres with a mean depth of 15 feet and a maximum depth of 37 feet. 

The shallow depth of David and Tilton Ponds predispose them to  increased plant growth due to the littoral 
zone ( where sunlight reaches the bottom), reaching far into the ponds. 

The 2022 water quality report is done by Whitney Baker of 30 Mile River Watershed Association and will 
hopefully be available this spring. More information will be presented at the annual meeting. Stay tuned. 

LakeSmart 
 The LakeSmart team did two evaluations on Rocky Lane last season. Both properties were nicely LakeSmart. 
We were invited to a wonderful gathering and were pleased to meet more of our neighbors. Such fun. 

Please contact the team for a LakeSmart evaluation. It is purely educational,  nonregulatory, and free of charge. 
Do keep us busy as keeping runoff from entering the water is for the benefit of our ponds. 

Email  debbiecayer@gmail.com  

Do it today!  

Submitted by Deb Cayer 

 


